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Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

I am writing to let you know that a bike path is totally unnecessary between Tree lane and Old Sauk. It doesn’t hook
up to other paths, Westfield road is wide enough for bikes and Sauk Creek drive is a safe residential road to bike on.
It’s a waste of money that is needed for other things. Not sure you could even make a path that won’t cross the
waterway at some point. With a heavy rain you don’t want people back there it’s dangerous. Thank you. We live in
the area affected and would appreciate being heard.
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